
 

 

 

 
By email: tradinghaltsperth@asx.com.au 
 
 
6 October 2015 
 
 
 
 
ASX Limited 
Level 40 Central Park 
152 – 158 St George’s Terrace 
PERTH WA 6000 
Attn: James Rowe 
 
 
 
Dear James 

Request to Continue Voluntary Suspension - Hazelwood Resources Limited 
(ASX: HAZ) (“Hazelwood”)  
 
Hazelwood hereby requests that the trading of its securities remain in suspension. 
 
In accordance with ASX Listing Rule 17.2, Hazelwood advises that: 
  
(a) it is seeking to remain in voluntary suspension to allow time to agree a further 

period of forbearance with its secured creditor and finalise plans to refinance 
the Company; 

(b) it expects the voluntary suspension to remain in place until the commencement 
of trade on 21 October 2015, when it anticipates to be in a position to release 
an announcement in relation to the abovementioned matter; 

(c) It is not aware of any reason why the securities should not be suspended; and 

(d) is not aware of any other information necessary to inform the market about the 
suspension. 

Yours faithfully 
 

 
Carol New 
Company Secretary 
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